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This bill should be the standard in every state. Oregon has the chance to have 

common sense voting laws. Getting an ID in Oregon is easy, cheap and needed for 

various activities already. I grew up when in person voting was still a thing and 

always wanted to be able to vote in person. Mail in only voting is discriminatory and 

outdated. While it can be convenient it can also be unsafe and fraudulent. 

Oregonians have the right to choose to vote in person and an ID should always be 

required. Voting is important and you cheapen it when you don't have any safety 

measures in place. I want every Oregonian's voice to be heard and the current 

system is not working for us. Remember, last election hundreds of votes were 

damaged and destroyed in voting boxes. Oregonians have the right to know their 

votes are counted and safe. In person voting solves this issue. Requiring ID solves 

any fraud and keeps our elections secure. This is an excellent bill that Oregon very 

much needs!!  


